OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 30 2014

To the Members of the California State Senate:

[ am returning Senate Bill 831 without my signature.

The activities that are addressed by this bill are already subject to extensive regulation,
including robust disclosure requirements. The additional restrictions proposed by this bill
would add more complexity to the regulations governing elected officials, without
reducing undue influence.

Sincerely,
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Edmund G. Bro

GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. » SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841

&
:

H



